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Racket Sports were suspended by Freedom Plaza.  The 

quarterly meeting of the committee was cancelled due to 

the pandemic.  The next meeting is scheduled for July.  

Play is to resume on May 8, 2020.  During the week of 

April 27, 2020 a concrete pathway was constructed to 

connect the pickleball courts and the tennis courts.   

 

Joe Law, Secretary Racquet Sports 

 

Note:  A rumor indicated that Freedom Plaza was 

planning to add additional pickleball courts to the 

existing facilities.  After a review of the existing court 

utilization (<2.0%) it seems that the court usage does not 

warrant the expense of additional courts.  I forwarded an 

email to Angie Roher with the utilization calculation (4 

hours designated play [M-W-F-S, 8-9am] divided by 252 

hours of court availability [7 days X 9 hours/day X 4 

courts]).  There has been no response as yet.  There are 

less than a dozen active resident pickleball players and a 

handful of non-resident players. 
 

 

Racket Sports Committee Report 


